Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce



Fax: 094-9655301 E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com

Phone: 094-9655257

Glinsk, Via Castlerea, Co. Galway.

24th October 2014

Glinsk N.S.

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 20th October 2014:

- The board of management have reviewed and ratified the following policies which will be available on the school website:
 - Anti-bullying policy
 - Child First policy
 - e-Learning (ICT) policy
- The board reviewed the voluntary family contribution which will be based on per pupil attending the school. This voluntary contribution goes directly towards the cost of photocopying & art materials, P.E. equipment, tin-whistle lessons, swimming lessons and other school activities. The voluntary family contribution amounts are as follows:
 - 1 pupil attending school €60 per year (or €20 per term)
 - 2 pupils attending school €120 per year (or €40 per term)
 - Maximum for 3 or more pupils attending €150 per year (or €50 per term)
- The B.O.M. will hold a meeting relating to the school's financial status on Monday 10th November at 8p.m. All parents are invited to attend. The agenda for the meeting as agreed by the B.O.M is as follows:

Agenda:

- School investments and capital expenditure for 2013 2014
- Financial future of Glinsk N.S. and an outline of future expenditure plan
- Investment in upgrading the insulation of the school to reduce energy costs in the future
- The role of the Parent Association
- Glinsk N.S. financial accounts for 2013 2014 will be available to be viewed at the meeting. Any parent who wishes to include an item in relation to the agenda for this meeting should please contact Fr. John McCarthy (Chairperson B.O.M) or Gráinne Nolan by Thursday 6th November.
- The board of management wish to congratulate Michael Fitzmaurice T.D. and Councillor Des Joyce on their new roles. We wish them every success.

Yours sincerely

Jeanne Molan
Secretary to the B.O.M.